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Alumni Sobriety Birthdays 
Chad Ogden – 9/17/2015     

Casey Elkins – 9/17/2015 
Dannielle Wight – 9/18/2015 

   Happy Birthday to you! 
 

 

 
 

Alumni of the Year 
It is that time to nominate an ARC Alumni of the year. 

Late year’s award went to Jodie Kramer. Nominees 
should have a passion for the ARC , recovery, and is 
someone who stands out as a leader. One year of 

sobriety is required. The deadline for nominations is 
September 14th. You can send Rosie E. a message on 

Facebook or contact her at 541-200-1595. The 
winner will be announced at the Fall Festival Event 

September 30th. 
 

 

  Upcoming Events           
ARC Community Night/ Ice Cream Social 

September 25th 7 – 8PM  
1003 W. Main Street 

Ice cream, games and fun with ARC clients! 
 

Fall Festival: Residential Open House & 
Alumni Reunion 

Friday September 30th  4:30 – 6:30 PM 
1003 W. Main Street 

*Contact Rosie E. for more info. At 541-200-1595. 
 

Applebee’s Breakfast 

Saturday, October 8th 8 – 10 AM 
* Tickets are $10 per person. We will need volunteers 

to help set up at 7:30 AM and stay late to clean up. 
You can inquire on the Alumni Facebook page for 

tickets or questions at this time. Be on the lookout for 
a flyer coming out later this month with more 

information on this event! 
 
 
  

  
              
                 
 

Connect with us online! 

Please join the ARC Alumni 

Group on Facebook for more 

information. 

 

The ARC Alumni (Est. February 2013) was created to help each other stay clean and sober 

through group activities, fundraising events, providing residential/post residential assistance, 

introductions to 12 step programs and general support for our Brothers and Sisters!  



In Loving Memory of Dale Smith 
It is with sadness that I write this [email] to let you all know of the passing of a member of our 

ARC family, Dale Smith.  Dale was a client here at residential in 2013, he completed and went 

on to services at outpatient.  From the time Dale was able he became a champion of service to 

the ARC and to the clients of the ARC.  Night after night he was 

here to pick up men for meetings out the recovery community 

and often you could ask any of the guys who their ride was and 

they would say it was Dale.  Dale was in attendance or secretary 

of the in-house meeting on Tuesday and Saturday nights since 

he was an active client.  He was also an active member of the 

ARC alumni, serving as the alumni’s treasurer. I was honored to 

be able to call Dale a friend, he will be greatly missed.  When I 

have news of a service, I will pass that information along. 

– Rosie English, ARC Residential Unit Supervisor 

  
 

 

 

“From the time 

Dale was able he 

became a champion 

of service to the 

ARC and to the 

clients of the ARC”. 

 


